
 
 

NOTICE 
 

30th June 2022 
  
This is to inform you that we are currently working on the final reconciliation process for the Pradhan 
Mantri Kaushal Vikas Yojana 2.0 In this regard, you are asked to submit any vendor invoices for Handbook 
reimbursement to NSDC by July 15th, 2022. If the Training Partners/SSC/PIA/SPIA do not take appropriate 
actions by July 15, 2022, NSDC will not accept any further claims for handbook reimbursement in the 
future. 
  
Your assistance is requested for the scheme to be successfully completed. 
 
 
This comes with the approval of competent authority. 
 
Issued by: 
National Skill Development Corporation (NSDC) 
301, 3rd World Mark -1, 306, Aerocity,  
Delhi 110037 
Website: www.nsdcindia.org  
 


